
SANTA YNEZ RIVER WATER CONSERVATION DISTRICT

NOTICE OF RECEIPT OF GROUNDWATER ENGINEERING INVESTIGATION AND REPORT 
AND PUBLIC HEARING THEREON

Notice is hereby given, pursuant to Water Code Section 75571, that the Santa Ynez River Water 
Conservation District (District) will hold a public hearing at 6:30 p.m. (PST) on April 27, 2022 
at the Vandenberg Village Community Services District office, 3745 Constellation Road, Lompoc, 
California, to consider the Forty-Fourth Annual Engineering Investigation and Report (Investigation 
and Report) regarding groundwater conditions and surface water supplies within the District. The 
preliminary written report was received by the Secretary of the Board on March 9, 2022 and is 
available at SYRWCD.com. The public hearing may be continued to subsequent meetings of the 
District’s Board of Directors.

Operators of water producing facilities within the District and all persons interested in the condition 
of the groundwater or surface water supplies within the District are invited to download and review 
the Investigation and Report at SYRWCD.com and to submit comments and evidence concerning the 
groundwater conditions and surface water supplies of the District. Persons wishing to present their 
comments to the Board of Directors may provide written comments and evidence during the public 
hearing.  Appearances may also be made supporting or protesting the Investigation and Report. 
Persons wishing to participate may contact the office at (805) 693-1156 for further information.
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